
 

 

17th October 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

Reading Volunteers 
 
We are looking for parents to put themselves forward as reading volunteers in school, to help 
children improve their skills and develop an enthusiasm for reading. We will be holding a 
training session for all volunteers on Thursday 3rd November at 2:30pm-3:15pm. Even if 
you have been a reading volunteer in the past you will need to attend the training session. 
 
If you are interested in listening to children read in school on a weekly basis, please complete 
the reply slip below and return it to the school office by Wednesday 2nd November at the latest. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Sarah Greenway 
Reading Teacher 
 

Reading Volunteers 
 
 
Child’s Name: ___________________________________________ Class: ___________ 
 
 

I would like to become a reading volunteer     [  ] 
 
I am able to attend the training session on Thursday 3rd November [  ]  

 
 
 
Signed : _______________________________________ (Parent/Carer)    Date: ___________ 
 


